
          

PTFA Meeting—Tuesday 14th May     School Bank information

 

The community centre is hosting a range of baby groups during the week. For more information, 

please see flyers on page 2 of this newsletter.

If you need to contact school by telephone or email, please can you use the main phone number—

01244 667750 or use the admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk email address, as this is monitored 

throughout the day. Many thanks.  

 

 

This week’s winning team for Attendance is Year 5 with 99%. Well done Year 5.  

The national average is 96%
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Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 19th April 2024  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



 

— Mia, Bobby K, Naomi, Tommy James, Matthew 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS MANLEY. 

CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 26th APRIL. 

            STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

W/C Monday 22nd April is Menu 1 

Nursery Amelia Year 3 Isabella 

Reception Issac Year 4 Jacob 

Year 1  Jax Year 5 Seth 

Year 2 Lexi-Mae Year 6 Mia 


